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Dear Mr Johnson,

We couldn’t go on the Climate Change Protest today because we all want to be at school but we
still want to make our voices heard and try to make a difference to our planet, so we have written
this letter together in our assembly today.

As a school we are already trying to make a difference by
- Walking to schocl whenever we can, rather than using cars
- Trying not to use single-use-plastic in our school
- Recycling and reusing things that we can
- Using reusable water bottles
- Turning screens, air conditioning and lights off as much as we can to save energy
- Using walk to school badges that are biodegradable

We would like you and the Government to
- Stop using money to cut down trees and plants
- Encourage everyone to use less plastic
- Make a law that everybody has to do some of the things we are doing in our school
Stop using fossil fuels and encouraging the use of renewable energy
Put more water bottle filling stations around the country
Help animals by reducing the use of plastic

Please find enclosed our own drawings, posters and letters about the environment, too.

Thank you for reading our letter. We hope you will try to do some of the things we have
suggested.

Yours sincerely,

All the children and staff of Christ Church Primary Schoel, Hampstead

September 2019




